
Lee Energy Committee Meeting Minutes 

October 3, 2017  

Lee Safety Complex  

Present: Jana, Laurel, Mary, Sharon  

 The meeting began with acceptance of Jana as the lead person on the project with the New 

Hampshire Energy Cooperative (NHEC).  She explained the project carefully and stressed that the town 

would gain close to $10,000 in rebates if the town chooses to select the NHEC project.  Jana will call the 

electricians who would apply for the job of purchasing and replacing the fluorescent lights in the Public 

Safety Building (PSB) and the Recycling Center (RC) with LED lights.  (Fluorescent lights last only about 7 

– 10 years and LEDs may last as much as 25 years, there would be a 50% savings just on the purchase of 

LED’s.  Also, some of the fluorescents are near replacement time.) Jana is in contact with two 

electricians and we are awaiting their application for the job.  She will also coordinate with Bill Stevens 

and Toby VanAyck and with Julie Glover.  She has conducted a “walk through” for Steve, the Affinity 

representative and has also set up one with Burt Sutcliffe, an electrician from Ecoelectric.  Sharon and 

Mary accompanied Burt Sutcliffe on his “walk-through” of the two buildings.  ; Burt inserted an LED in 

the stairwell of the PSB so that people can compare the LED light quality with that of the dimmer 

fluorescents.  

 

   

 


